
 

    

 

FOI_191_20/21 – FOI request concerning - Serious Incidents 
in Relation to Patients Deaths 

 
I confirm that we hold the information as below.  
 

1. For each of the past five calendar years (including this one to date) could you tell 
me how many serious case reviews and serious incident notifications have been 
opened/made by the Trust in relation to a current or former patient?  
 
Serious Case Reviews 
Referrals for child practice reviews,(CPR) and safeguarding adult reviews, (SAR) can 
be made by any partner agency. If they meet the criteria for a statutory review all 
agencies will then contribute details of their involvement with the child/adult. Data is 
provided for all statutory reviews that Solent NHS Trust has provided information for. 
Data for non statutory CPR and SAR has not been included: 
 

  

2016 – Adult  1 

2016 – Child  9 

2017 – Adult  5 

2017 – Child  8 

2018 – Adult  2 

2018 – Child  9 

2019 – Adult  3 

2019 – Child  1 

2020 – Adult  4 

2020 – Child  5 

 
Serious Incidents (SI) 

 

2016 37 

2017 18 

2018 20 

2019 10 

2020 4 

Total 89 

 
 

2. Please could you specify how many were current and how many former. 
 
This information is not recorded centrally and would require a manual trawl of patient 
medical records. This is therefore being exempt under Section 12 of the FOI Act 
 

3. Of the former patients, what was the length of time between the treatment they 
received from the Trust ending and their death? 
 
This information is not recorded centrally and would require a manual trawl of patient 
medical records. This is therefore being exempt under Section 12 of the FOI Act. 
. 
 
 



 

 
 

4. If possible, can you tell me their ages, genders and cause of death?  
 
This information is not recorded centrally and would require a manual trawl of patient 
medical records. This is therefore being exempt under Section 12 of the FOI Act. 
 

5. What were conclusions from each review that has been conducted? 
 
This information is not recorded centrally and would require a manual trawl of patient 
medical records. This is therefore being exempt under Section 12 of the FOI Act. 
 


